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PROJECT DESCRIPTION: 
 
The Los Angeles Department of Water and Power (LADWP) proposes to discharge hydrostatic 
test water at Sheldon Street and San Fernando Road to Tujunga Wash, thence to Los Angeles 
River.  LADWP will be testing various water supply lines associated with the Valley Generating 
Station Repowering Project.  The hydrostatic testing will last for four months and will be conducted 
using potable water from nearby fire hydrants. 
  
VOLUME AND DESCRIPTION OF DISCHARGE:  
 
A total of 30,000 gallons of hydrostatic water will be discharged into the storm drains at Sheldon 
Street and San Fernando Road (Latitude: 34o 14’ 22”, Longitude: 118o 23’ 36”).  Discharge to 
the storm drain flows to Los Angeles River, a water of the United States. 
 
FREQUENCY OF DISCHARGE: 
 
The discharge will be intermittent.  The discharge will occur between April 2001 and July 2001. 
 
REUSE OF WATER: 
 
There is no feasible reuse option for hydrostatic water at the site.  


